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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

29 June 2022.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
School closes for the Summer Holidays on Thursday 30th June at 11 a.m. and will reopen for all pupils on Wednesday 31st August from 9.15 – 12 noon for an Induction Day in all classes. Normal school times are in operation from Thursday 1st September.
Please ensure that all dinner money and absence notes are sent to the office as soon as possible. We would really appreciate your co-operation on these matters.

As we approach the end of another challenging year for our whole school community, I would like to thank everyone who has worked so hard to maintain the educational provision for our pupils. Whilst the situation was difficult at times, especially just after Christmas, we managed to remain open and provide face-to-face teaching in all classes, which is a credit to our school staff. 

We look forward to better times ahead as we learn to live with Covid-19 and it is hoped that from next year, many of the routines we had to introduce due to restrictions imposed on schools will be removed and we can return to most of our pre-Covid practices. Some routines will be retained, as they actually proved to be better ways to operate, and we will update parents/guardians before the new school year starts about how we intend to function.
Regarding school uniform, we are retaining the wearing of P.E. uniforms every day for P1-P3 pupils, but we plan to re-introduce full school uniform on non P.E. days for pupils from P4-P7. The wearing of full school uniform has a positive impact on pupils’ attitude in school and presents a very smart image during more formal occasions.
Finally, we wish everyone a very happy, well deserved and safe summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming everyone back for the new school year at the very end of August.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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